
Discrimination Complaint 
 
 

Craig Mastrogiovanni filed a claim with the EEOC on November 28, 2017 that alleged, among other 
things, sex discrimination.  See EEOC charge # 511-2018-00374.  On November 26, 2018, the EEOC 
dismissed the charge and issued a Notice of Rights. The EEOC determined that it was “unable to 
conclude that the information obtained establishes violations of the statutes.” On August 9, 2019, Mr. 
Mastrogiovanni filed a lawsuit in the Circuit Court of the 6th Judicial Circuit, in and for Pinellas County, FL, 
Case No. 19-005412.  That case is pending. 
 


